Dear Mr. Smith (Intelligencer reporter),
Santa Claus is coming to town! He will be at Alpha Sigma Tau’s annual pancake breakfast on Dec. 2. 
The event includes all you can eat breakfast and a chance to share your innermost desires with the one-and-only Santa Claus.
This breakfast is fun for the whole family. Dad can eat to his heart’s desire, and Mom can relax with a hot cup of coffee. Kids can spend their time at the arts and crafts table making Christmas cards to send to soldiers overseas. 
I will follow up with you next week, but feel free to contact me anytime if you have questions. Thank you in advance for your consideration!
Best regards,
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